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Following on from last week the teachers 
have reported that the children are settling 
well in to their new classes and are arriving 
in to class being welcomed by their teacher 
and enjoying ten minutes of a daily Thrive 
Activity. For more information on Thrive 
please see the attached flyer.  
  
Our Reception children have stayed for 
lunch twice this week and are now ready to 
start full time at school. Well done to all of 
the children, they have been amazing!  
  
We have enjoyed some assemblies week 
where the children had to take part in a 
Bromstone Quiz. The children in Key Stage 
2 had a competition to see who had the best 
answers and Romans were the winners on 
this occasion.  
  
Our School dog, Tiger, has been in this 
week visiting the classes, and some 
children have been on a dog walk with Tiger 
this afternoon. The children and Tiger have 
had a lovely time and are all feeling a little 
tired now!  
  
  
  
Upcoming Events  
Good luck to our year 5/6 Football Team 
this afternoon as they go and play in their 
first festival of the year. We will publish the 
results in next week’s newsletter.  
  
On September 22nd 9.30am-11.30am we are 
holding a Careers Fair. If you have an 
interesting career and you would like to 
come and talk to the children about your job 
and experiences please contact the office to 
offer your services. Mrs Dissington will then 
contact you to discuss this further. Please 
could you email the office by Monday 3pm if 
you are able to help.    

  
After School Clubs  
Please click on the link below to see details 
of after school clubs for Term 1.  

Bromstone Primary School - School Clubs 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
  
Reminders for families  
The gates are only open from 8.35am – 
8.45am. We will be promptly shutting the 
gates at 8.45am. Please ensure that your 
children are on time.  
If you need to talk to a member of staff 
please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk  
  
For information  

For more information and news please 
visit our website. 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/

